
 
 
 
 
INFORMATION RELEASE – Additional information sought by Provincial Government in the Inquiry Respecting 
Site C 
November 16, 2017 
 
Vancouver – The British Columbia Utilities Commission (BCUC) received the attached joint letter from the 
Ministry of Energy, Mines and Petroleum Resources and Ministry of Finance yesterday seeking additional 
information in the BCUC’s Inquiry respecting Site C.  
 
The joint letter states that the ministries are supporting the government decision process surrounding the future 
of the Site C project. In addition to commending the BCUC for completing the Inquiry in an abbreviated 
timeframe, the letter appends detailed questions for the BCUC on a number of points in the Inquiry Panel’s full 
report. 
 
The BCUC’s Inquiry into Site C was initiated by Order in Council No. 244 on August 2, 2017. The additional 
questions posed by the ministries do not constitute a reopening of the Inquiry. The BCUC will strive to provide 
clarification in a written response as soon as possible.  
 
The BCUC is a regulatory agency responsible for oversight of energy utilities and compulsory auto insurance in 
the province of British Columbia. It is the BCUC’s role to balance the interests of customers with the interests of 
the businesses we regulate. The BCUC carries out fair and transparent reviews of matters within its jurisdiction 
and considers public input where public interest is impacted. 
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